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Multimodal Planning Douglas A. Ducey, Governor
John S. Halikowski, Director

Gregory Byres, State Engineer

Paul Patane, MPD Director

October 14, 2022

Mr. Jim Petty
Airport Director
Pinal County

31 N. Pinal St, Bldg. F
Florence, AZ 85232

Re: Airport Development Reimbursable Grant Agreement
Pinal Airpark Airport
ADOT Grant E3M1J01C

Dear Mr. Petty:

On June 17, 2022 the State Transportation Board approved Arizona Department of Transportation
(ADOT) grant number E3M1J01C for State Share portion of $298,804 for Fiscal Year 2023 funding. This
FSL (Federal State Local Grant) is for the following project: Reconstruct Runway 12-30 Shoulders and
Wind Cone Relocation

Enclosed is a PDF of an Airport Development Reimbursable Grant Agreement including Exhibits A
through C. Please fill out the forms in their entirety including appropriate dates, cost details, committed
local funds, and identification of the person authorized to receive grant funds. Please DO NOT DATE the
agreement in Part One on page one (or any dates in red). Remember to include an ALP-based drawing
clearly depicting the project location and scope. Completed and signed Agreements must be emailed,
via PDF, to me no later than February 14, 2023, or sooner.

It is the Sponsor's responsibility to understand and abide by the requirements of the Grant Agreement.
Please reference the ADOT grant number, as well as the Federal Aviation Administration’s AIP number

on all correspondence and/or documents related to this project.

Please send ADOT a PDF copy, via email, of your General Services Agreement (or other contract for
professional services) including the scope of work or task order for this project.

If you have any questions, please contact Grant Manager Margie Cerda at mcerda@azdot.gov or (602)
712-7597.

Sincerely,
Mawgie Cerdov

Margie Cerda
Aeronautics Airport Grants Manager
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